
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 7, 2015 
 
Chair and Members 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
 
Re: Resignation from the London Public Library Board 
 
I am currently appointed by Council to the London Middlesex Housing Corporation Board of 
Directors and the London Public Library Board which unfortunately meet on the same day at the 
same time.  As a result of the meeting time conflict, I am regretfully submitting my resignation of 
my appointment to the London Public Library Board. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Anna Hopkins 
Councillor Ward 9      
 
 
 
 
 


